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Dear Parents and Carers,

From Monday 12th August to Friday 16th August, the library will host a Scholastic
Book Fair. Students will be able to purchase books and stationery during this time.
Students will browse AND buy products on the same day. Students will visit Book
Fair with teachers on their usual library day. Products will range in price from
$10.00 to approx. $35.00. Products purchased will help provide our school with
rewards from Scholastic, used to purchase educational resources for our students.

Please send an appropriate amount of money (cash only) that you wish to spend
with your child for purchases on your child’s library day. Please note that students
will not be able to make purchases on other days. Money should be sentinside a
sealed envelope labelled with child’s name, class, and ‘Book Fair.” Any change
will be returned in this envelope. Please note that cheques will not be accepted. If a

book is very popular and supplies run out, your child will be given a paper slip
advising that the item has been ordered and paid for. All other items will be taken

home on the day of purchase.

Finally, parents and carers are invited to purchase books on the Wednesday,
Thursday or Friday mornings only, from 8.40am until 9am. EFTPOS/credit card
facilities will be available for parents only.

We look forward to seeing students and parents at our Book Fair!

Thank you for your support.

Mark Steed Michael Philpott Daniel Pratt
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